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SePRO Corporation • 11550 North Meridian Street • Suite 200 • Carmel, Indiana 46032 

Phone: (317) 580-8282 • Fax: (317) 580-8280 

August 12, 1994 

Ms. Wendy L. Davis 
P.O. Box 143 
Ticonderoga, New York 12883 

Dear Wendy: 

SePRO Corporation recently received a request by William Kral that they provide 
assistance in the use ofSonar* in Eagle Lake. By way of this letter, I want to assure you 
and the Eagle Lake Properties Owners Inc. that SePRO will provide the needed technical 
assistance. Specifically, SePRO will: 

1. Assist as a resource in the preparation of the necessary permits for DEC, 
2. . flrovide an estimate of the cost of the Sonar treatment for Eagle Lake, and 
3. Provide assistance in defining the expectations of the performance of Sonar in the 

year of treatment and year following. 

Mr. Bill Culpepper and myself have discussed this matter with Dr. Doug Pullman and he 
should be in contact with you in the near future. It is SePRO's intent to help you and the 
Eagle Lake Property Owners, Inc. demonstrate that Sonar is an effective tool to restore 
Eagle Lake to its condition before the invasion of the exotic, Eurasian Watermilfoil. 

Please call if you have questions. My telephone number is 317-580-8281. 

Steve Cockreham, Ph.D. 
Director of Research and Regulatory Affairs 

*Trademark of SePRO Corporation 

cc: Mr. Bill Culpepper 
Dr. Doug Pullman 
Mr. William G.Kral 
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